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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hello I’m Corey and I’m against the proposed local development allocation for 138
properties on Pincents Hill. This would put pressure on local public services such as
schools GP services and much more. That would make it hard to get appointments. This
would also make traffic much worse for roads and would be bad for the environment and
for pollution. Pincents hill is a much loved green space area and we need to keep it like
that. I know we have a housing crisis but we can’t build on green land. We need to build
on other spaces but NOT greens spaces. That’s why I’m totally against the proposed
allocation.

Corey Emmens-Roberts
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